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Dates for your diary: 

Back to school  

Wednesday 3rd 

January 2018 

at 8.45 a.m.  
 

 Year 5 swimming— 

Fridays 

 Year 6 Science work-

shop—Friday 5th Jan. 

 FOTSA meeting—

Friday 5th January 

(Hosted at SMAB) 

 4H class assembly—

Friday 19th January at 

9.05 a.m.  

 Maths week—Week 

beginning 29th January 

 Young voices at the 

O2—Tuesday 6th Feb. 

Newsletter Date: 

Wednesday 20th  

December 2017 

Autumn Term  

Issue 15 

Mrs Maria Jay         PTO

PUNCTUALITY AND ATTENDANCE  

4C won the punctuality trophy with no lates and 4I won the   

attendance trophy with an amazing 100%. Well done!  

School vision: ‘Helping each other to live successful lives in the world of tomorrow’  

Follow us on  
TWITTER@smab_school 

 

DINNER MONEY 
Remember to top up your child’s dinner money. The first half 

term from Wednesday 3rd January 2018 to Friday 9th February 

will be £61.60. 

     For the whole term from Wednesday 3rd January up to  

Thursday 29th March will be £125.40.   

END OF THE TERM 
It has been a busy first term. Thank you for your 

generosity, for the presents and numerous cards 

that I have received. The festive season at St Michael at Bowes 

is over for us; it’s your turn now! Have a great Christmas and a 

Happy New Year from all the staff.  

     We had a Christmas raffle on Tuesday 19th December with 

many fantastic prizes. The raffle raised £155.50 and was        

followed by a wonderful panto           

performed by the staff.  

YEAR 4 NATIVITY PRODUCTION 
Well done to Year 4, they put on a superb per-

formance of ‘The Nativity Story at St Cuth-

bert’s Church. It was lovely to see so many  

parents/carers, relatives and friends attend. A 

big thank you to all the staff for their hard 

work in putting the production together.  

MERRY 

CHRISTMAS 

AND A HAPPY 

NEW YEAR  


